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MEMO TO FILE J u l y 28, 1988 

RE: FLAGGING OF GEOCHEMICAL ANOMALY AND ASSESSMENT OF ACCESS POSSIBILITIES 
ON THE SNOW PROPERTY. ALBERNI MINING DIVISION. 

On J u l y 26 and 27 I went to the SNOW property to f l a g out 
the o u t l i n e of our geochemistry anomalies and to look f o r a p o s s i b l e t r a i l 
down to the anomaly w i t h an excavator. The bulk of the anomaly extends 
down the h i l l i n the green timber, and i s q u i t e steep. Good access could 
be e s t a b l i s h e d from a lower bench but sharp b l u f f s block the way from the 
c l e a r c u t area to the main anomaly area. I f desperate i t may be p o s s i b l e 
to b u i l d a cat t r a c k from the most western part of the c l e a r cut down to 
the bench but i t i s q u i t e steep and may r e q u i r e some rock b l a s t i n g . At 
the monent however, there has been no log removal at a l l from the c l e a r 
cut and w i l l not be any t i l l at best e a r l y September. As a r e s u l t we 
w i l l not be able to s t a r t a cat t r a c k u n t i l then. 

MacMillan Bloedel has a logging road planned to go in t o 
the anomaly area from the east. I f a strong push i s put onto t h i s 
road b u i l d i n g i t may be p o s s i b l e that there w i l l be access by October 
1989. 

C. Sayer 


